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CIR/EES/SEP/2545-25 Date: 157 September 2025
Milad Al Nabi School Holiday Notice

Dear Parents,

Please note that Friday, 5" September 2025 is a holiday on account of Milad Al
Nabi, the Birth Anniversary of Prophet Muhammad (PBUH). The school will reopen
on Monday, 8" September 2025.

On this day, we commemorate the birth of the teacher of humanity, Prophet
Muhammad (PBUH), who was sent as a guide and mercy to all mankind. May we
continue to follow his path and emulate his noble teachings. The school will hold a
Special Assembly to celebrate Milad Al Nabi on Thursday, 4th September 2025.

The school office will be closed on Friday, 5" September 2025.

This is for your information.

Best Regards,
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